
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 17, 2018 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

 

As State Senator of Oklahoma District 3, it is my pleasure to offer my support for my son 

Timothy Shaw. Tim has been associated with the Tulsa Wild Bunch Martial Arts Academy for 8 

years in a teaching capacity. It has been the pleasure of my life to have raised my son Tim. He is 

a productive citizen in the Tulsa community and is a man of integrity. It is my understanding the 

Tulsa Wild Bunch Martial Arts Academy is searching for a new location and I would like to 

offer my support. Martial Arts are a way to bring people together in order to enrich their lives, 

physically and mentally while maintaining an environment that encourages self-improvement, 

perseverance and discipline.  

 

I would appreciate your consideration and can be reached any time should you have questions or 

require more information.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Senator Wayne Shaw 

Oklahoma State Senate 

District 3 

Oklahoma State Senate 
Wayne Shaw  

State Senator 

District 3 

State Capitol, Room 235  

Oklahoma City, OK  73105-4808 
 

Phone: (405) 521-5574 

Fax: (405) 530-2305 

E-mail:  

shaw@oksenate.gov 
 


